Paul & Sarah Update from Peru

For Paul and Sarah Tester in Peru things have been particularly hectic in the run up to Christmas with many an activity with the children and young people. As always, we try to show why we celebrate Christmas and make Jesus the centre of what we do.

For those who like to see more photos we have some more links for you to follow.

The Diocesan Youth Leader’s Retreat: http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=297609&id=564755859&l=6051ff4b65
Sarah in the Lima 10k run: http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=310618&id=564755859&l=abe1fce116
Children’s Christmas Parties: http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=310627&id=564755859&l=d0c3f162e2
Youth Christmas specials: http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=310639&id=564755859&l=121bc15643
May we also take this chance to wish you a very Happy Christmas. We hope it is a special time for you all. We’ll look forward to continuing in touch in 2011.

With love from us both,

Paul and Sarah

